
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE  
SR 822/Sheridan Street at N. 46th Avenue Intersection Improvement Project  
City of Hollywood 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 441770-1-52-01 

SR 822/Sheridan Street at N. 46th Avenue Intersection Improvement Project  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a Virtual Public Meeting and In-person Construction Open House 
regarding the upcoming roadway improvements at the SR 822/Sheridan Street and N. 46th Avenue Intersection. Please see 
below for detailed meeting information.  

Construction Cost: $1,746,922           Construction Start Date: September 2023                  Anticipated Completion:  Early 2024 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

 

 

JOIN US AT THE CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

Wednesday, September 13, 2023 
 
Virtual Public Meeting (GoToWebinar) - 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
Please use the following link or QR code to register:  
https://tinyurl.com/ycycpa44  

You may also call in at:  
+1 (562) 247-8321 
Access code: 400-959-607  
• Presentations will begin promptly at           
         5:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m.  
• Question & Answer sessions will follow each presentation.  
 
In-Person Open House — 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Boulevard Heights Community Center  
6770 Garfield Street, Hollywood, FL 33024  
 

• Project personnel will be available to review the project 
scope and schedule, lane closures, and address questions  
one-on-one. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  

• Upgrading existing signalization with mast arms 
• Extending the left-turn lanes at the intersection to 

provide additional vehicle storage capacity 
• Milling and resurfacing the existing roadway  
• Replacing and upgrading existing concrete sidewalk 

ramps  
• Upgrading signing, pavement markings, lighting with 

LED fixtures, and pedestrian signals 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Single lane closures are permitted along SR 822/

Sheridan Street between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. and 
between 10:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m. 

• Single lane closures are permitted along N. 46th 
Avenue between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Sarely Tejeda, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
sarely.tejeda@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 218-4104 
 

Inna Leskovykh — FDOT Project Administrator  
inna.leskovykh@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 298-9288  
 

Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist 
rguerrero@corradino.com or (954) 940-7605 
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